

TERM 3: FRIDAY 28 SEPTEMBER 2018









TOY MAKING FUN - YEAR 10 CHILD STUDIES VISITED YEAR 2

We are very fortunate at our College to be able to visit different parts of the school and work with a wide variety of year groups.

On Wednesday 26 September, Year 10 Child Studies students visited 2E for a morning of craft activities. The older students were an absolute delight to have in our class and the younger children loved making the craft activities, which were very imaginative.

Mrs Ellerman (their teacher) commented that she was impressed with the way the Year 2 students embraced any challenges they encountered while doing the activities and were extremely engaged.

Mrs Emma Harris

Junior School Stage Coordinator